Date: 2025-07-26
First Name: Heidi
Last Name: Convery
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address:

City: Garland

State: Texas

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree
Regarding: Congressional

Message:
To the Members of the Texas Senate:

I am writing to express my deep opposition to the
proposed redistricting plan that threatens to undermine
the democratic foundations of our state. The proposed
maps do not reflect the will or composition of the people
of Texas. Instead, they appear to be engineered to
suppress the voices of millions of Texans—especially
voters in communities of color and those aligned with the
Democratic Party.

Redistricting should be a process that protects fair
representation, not one that manipulates political lines to
secure partisan advantage. What is being proposed is not
democracy. It is gerrymandering—plain and simple—and it
silences the very people our Constitution and electoral
system are designed to empower.

The demographics of Texas are rapidly changing. Our
communities are growing more diverse, and this diversity
should be celebrated through representation, not erased
through redistricting. When maps are drawn to diminish
the voting power of entire populations, the result is not
only unjust—it is un-American.

I urge you to reconsider this course of action and return
to the fundamental principle that every Texan’s vote
should count equally. Democracy thrives when it is
inclusive and representative. The people of Texas deserve
better than a system rigged to protect power instead of
serve the public.

Respectfully,
Heidi Convery








